
Police  seek  help  to  trace
next of kin

Police in Edinburgh are appealing for help in tracing the next
of kin of an 82-year-old man who died last month.

Frederick Henry Brock, who was born on 12 February 1932 and
lived in the Granton area of the capital, died on 24 February.

All efforts by Police to trace next of kin have failed and
anyone with information or who can assist in anyway is asked
to contact Police on 101.
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